
 Welcome 
If you are a guest in our services 
today or this is your first time to 
worship with us, please take a 
moment to tell us a little about 

yourself. 
 

Name______________________ 

o Male 

o Female 

Address:____________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

Email:______________________

___________________________ 

Phone (home) _______________ 

Phone (cell) _________________ 

 

Age Group: 

o Elementary 
o Teen 
o College 
o Single Adult 
o Married 
o Senior Adult 

 

Student at___________________ 

Prayer Request: 

___________________________

___________________________ 

o Post to Prayer Chain 

 

 
 
 

104 Shelly Drive Reedsville, PA 17084  
office@mountainviewchapel.org  717-667-3312  

www.mountainviewchapel.org  
 
 
Pastor  
David Aungst – Senior Pastor 
aungsts@hotmail.com  
 
Elders  
Mark Couch - Chairman 
markcouch25@gmail.com  
Robert Kauffman 

rdkauffman26@gmail.com  
Frank Luke  
frankluke@embarqmail.com  
Jon Miller - Secretary 
jon.miller@frontiernr.com 
Coordinators  
Pastor David Aungst - Congregational Nurture  
Micah Anderson - Nurture & Outreach 
Ken Glick - Stewardship  
Jayne Kanagy – Education  
Esther Peachey - Hospitality & Encouragement 
 
Church Secretary/Treasurer
Leah Couch 
office@mountainviewchapel.org 
717-667-3312 
 
Prayer Chain 
Leah Couch 
 
 

A member of Conservative Mennonite Conference 
 

Mountain View Mennonite Chapel exists to honor God by: leading the lost to 
salvation in Jesus Christ, promoting Christian growth in individuals and families, 

meeting the spiritual, physical and social needs of those who God places in our lives.  
 

 

The earth is 

full of the  

of the  

Psalm 33:5 
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Welcome to Mountain View 
Inviting People to Experience Christ 

June 26, 2022 
Welcome!  We’re honored to have you with us as we worship Christ and 

connect with each other.  We pray that God will speak to your heart 
through the music and the message.  If you are visiting with us and have 

children, please know that we have a nursery available for infants through 
age 3.  Every other Sunday we offer Children’s Church, mid-way through 
the service, for children ages 4-8.  If you would like to obtain additional 
information about our ministry, please contact the pastor or an usher. 

 

9:15am Sunday school 
10:15am Worship 
Sermon Tom Palmer 
  
Serving Today 
Ushers:  Adam Glick & Marvin Kanagy 
Greeter: Kelly Miller 
Nursery:  SS: Jane Luke  CH: Boots & Diane Kauffman 
 
June 19th Report 
Offering:  $548.01 
Received YTD:  $74,088.20 
Budgeted YTD: $75,798.50 
 
 

Announcements  
Youth Bible Study will be at the Anderson’s home on July 10th  
from 6-7:30pm. 
 
The Heritage Center Hymn Sing will be at Locust Grove on July 17th 
beginning at 6:30pm. 
 
Save the Date: Our church picnic will be on September 18th at Creekside 
Pavilion. 

 
 

Prayer Warrior List June 27, 2022 – July 3, 2022 
 

27 Mon: Happy anniversary to Mark & Leah Couch! Please pray for Pastor 
Dave & Elise and their children, Ben, Lydia, Annalise, and Jake. Pray that this 
sabbatical will be a time of refreshment. Pray for a hedge of protection 
around them as they travel. Pray that God blesses their time together. 
 
28 Tue: Please pray for Zelda Krepps. Please also pray for our church family, 
that we would have a burden for the lost and a desire to share the Gospel.  
Pray for spiritual boldness and confidence, so that we will not be afraid or 
timid when given an opportunity to share our faith. Pray that we love our 
neighbors unconditionally while not being conformed to the culture. 
 
29 Wed: Happy birthday to Roger Anderson! Please pray for Matt & Debi 
Zook and their children, Melody, William, and Nathanael. Pray that they 
have the strength, perseverance, and endurance to serve with joyful hearts 
on a daily basis. Pray for a hedge of protection around them. 
 
30 Thurs: Happy anniversary to Marvin & Jayne Kanagy! Please pray for our 
Elders; Mark Couch, Pastor Dave, Boots Kauffman, Frank Luke, and Jon 
Miller. Pray for our leadership to be filled with godly wisdom and 
discernment. Pray there will be peace and unity in their homes. 
 
1 Fri: Please pray for Frank & Jane Luke. Please also pray for the children 

here at Mountain View, as they develop spiritually, mentally, emotionally, 

and physically. Pray they come to know Christ and grow in their faith. Pray 

they would boldly share Jesus with friends. 

2 Sat: Please pray for Tom & Jean Mathews. Also, please pray for our future 
overseer. “Father, we trust you to provide us with the proper leadership in 
this area.  We pray that you would begin working in the heart of the person 
that you have already chosen to be our Overseer.  Lord we pray that you 
would help us to resist the temptation to control and manipulate the 
situation and to be patient as we trust in your perfect timing and wait for you 
to provide.” 

 

3 Sun: Happy birthday to Tom Mathews Sr.! Please pray for Kip & Carol 
McElwain. Praise God for the opportunity to come together to worship 
today at Mountain View. Let’s come with open hearts to receive God’s 
message. 

 

I’m interested in: 

 
o Talking with someone about 

what it means to trust Jesus 

for my eternal life. 

o Baptism 

o Church membership 

o Setting up a counseling 

appointment 

o Receiving a box of offering 

envelopes 

o Subscribing to the Prayer 

Chain 

o Updating my contact 

information in the Church 

Directory - Use back of panel 

for contact information. 

o Other: 

 

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________ 

Please tear off this panel and drop it in 

the offering plate or you may give it to 

the pastor after the service. 


